
 

Indicators Progress Commission Meeting Notes 
April 4, 2023 

Meeting called to order at 12:01 pm:   

Present IPC Members: Andrea Calderon, Jimmy Carleton, Shana Judge, Patria de Lancer 
Julnes, Tony Monfiletto, Elaine Hebard 

City Staff: Justine Freeman  

Review agenda at 12:03 pm:  

The IPC did not reach a quorum and did not vote.  

Review minutes at 12:04 pm: 

The IPC did not reach a quorum and did not vote.  

Review of Albuquerque Progress Report at 12:05 pm: 

The group reviewed the final version of the 2022 Albuquerque Progress Report. Commissioners 
gave feedback that they liked the design of the report. They discussed changes they would like 
to make for the next report including requesting advanced direction from City leaders and the 
budget office about what would be most useful to them. The report will be submitted to the 
Mayor, City Council and their relevant staff. The report will also be posted on the IPC webpage 
along with its Spanish translation.  

Work planning discussion at 12:30 pm:  

The commissioners identified the following items as goals for their work over the next year: 

Developing subcommittees, improving community engagement, developing an equity lens, 

developing a sustainability lens, determining a goal for each indicator, developing a data 

dashboard, working through data formatting issues, aligning with other boards, and aligning 

with city departments.  

Closing and next steps at 1:00 pm: 

The commission asked for a number of items as a next step: a survey about IPC interest in 
having a table at the State of the City event in May, a timeline of deliverables, calendar 
invitations for the due dates of those deliverables, a list of boards and commissions, a list of city 
departments, and a proposal for subcommittees.  


